June 14, 1945,

Mr. Ralph £. Demon,

' Vice President and General Maneger,
kmerican Airlines, Inc.,

laGvardia Fileld,

liew York, I, I.

Dear Mr; Damons

In reply to your letter of June 5,
permit the wriler to advise thet reporte of
ownership of stock to the Civil Aercnautics Board
in Weshington were gent Just a few days prior to -
the receipt of your lelter and acknowledgment
has been received from the Doerd; however, if
somecne in your office would be good &naugh to
have thege forms sent Lo us al the proper ilime,
the matter shall be taken care of accordingly es
we here have no way of acquiring these forms,

Yours very truly,

Secy, to 4. G, Carter,



